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achievements. I am inclined to believe that the more fully
the working of the House of Commons is considered, the
more reason they will be found to have for their sense
of achievement
It is, after all, a big thing to have built an institution
the operations of which have maintained social peace for
two and a half centuries. The House of Commons has not
only been able to secure as high a talent as there is in the
nation consistently in the nation's service* Through its
mechanisms, the men possessed of the effective power of
the State have been persuaded to surrender that power as
soon as it was clear that they would not secure a majority
in the House of Commons* Not this alone. The debates
of the assembly, whatever their defects, have had two
enormous merits about them the significance of which it
would be difficult to over-estimate* They have, broadly
speaking, been an assurance that, when great issues are
being discussed, whatever it is worth while to say upon
any theme will by someone be said; and it has, as a rule,
been well enough said so as to catch the ear of the nation
and to educate it. A really important debate in the House
of Commons is an occasion at which we can be sure that,
without compulsion, most of what is best in the nation
will assist as listeners. They will canvass eagerly the
arguments used, the quality of the speeches* The chief
Press organs of the country will comment upon them* A
host of voluntary associations will pass resolutions upon
them* Whatever the weakness of the House of Commons,
it has made the British people a more consciously political
people than any other in the world,
That is an achievement, no doubt, effected slowly over
the course of some two hundred years; in a more or less
conscious way, its evolution may perhaps be dated from
the controversy over Wilkes1 election* That event demon*
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